
 
 

Health Care Services Review  
Project Committee 

 
 

San Joaquin County Administration Building 
44 N. San Joaquin Street, Room 146, Stockton, CA 95202 

Wednesday, October 16, 2024 
8:30 a.m. 

 
The Health Care Services Review Project (HCSRP) Committee Meeting scheduled for 
October 16, 2024 at 8:30 a.m. has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular HCSRP Committee Meeting is set for:  
 

January 15, 2025 in the County Administration Building located at 44 N. 
San Joaquin Street, Room 146. 
 

Additional Regular Committee meeting dates for 2025 are as follows: 
 

April 16, 2025 
July 16, 2025 

October 15, 2025 
 

 
 
 


